
Council, 20 November 2024 
 
Question submitted on behalf of the Conservative Group 
 

Agenda item 8: Report of the Member Champions for Younger People 
 

Following the recommendation that Council have a dedicated session to allow 
Havering's youth to ask questions of Cabinet, would the Member Champion 
agree that it would be beneficial to also have similar sessions in the overview 
and scrutiny sub-committees, providing our youth the chance to provide 
feedback to the committees on various reports? 

 

 

 

  


